
 

Dear Families,  

We’re pleased to announce our participation in the Colorado Universal Preschool program! Doing so lets you receive free funding 
towards our high-quality preschool services. Last year, the program saved families an average of $300 a month.  

We’d love to serve your family in the August 2024-May 2025 school year.  Thanks to a new enrollment process, it’s easier than 
ever to “match” with us in the Universal Preschool portal. 

All families can start their Universal Preschool registration at noon today, February 29th.  

• Families with children currently enrolled, children with siblings currently enrolled, or who have a parent or 
guardian currently employed at our site can “match” with us directly! To do so, families must complete their 
enrollment by March 28, 2024. 

o Step 1: Use This “Provider Link” to login and create an account: upk.colorado.gov  

o Step 2: Make sure the following is selected as your top choice for provider preference: Kremmling 
Preschool  

o Step 3: When asked about continuity of care questions, make sure to list Kremmling Preschool in one of 
the responses.  

• Families new to the Universal Preschool program will be matched with one of their top 10 preferred providers 
during matching rounds in April and July.  

o Step 1: Use This “Provider Link” to login and create an account: upk.colorado.gov   

o Step 2: Make sure we’re selected as your top choice for provider preference: Kremmling Preschool  

o You can also find our school profile at upk.colorado.gov, select us as a preferred provider, and submit 
your registration starting on February 29 through mid-July.  

Now is the time to talk to us about enrolling your child in our program! All children in the year before kindergarten are 
eligible for up to 15 hours of funding per week – and potentially more. Please see the 2024-25 Universal Preschool Family 
Handbook for more information. 

Reach out today:  Michele DeSanti, Director, Kremmling Preschool, (970) 724-9483  

 Looking forward to connecting with you soon! 

  
 

http://upk.colorado.gov/
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1CcYDPHo2XFfsLJA6X2eFJrSF_y8J4AsV/view
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1CcYDPHo2XFfsLJA6X2eFJrSF_y8J4AsV/view

